
Midcoast Unitarian Universalist Fellowship 

   Worship Invitation August 28, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

August 28th: “Coming Together”- Rev. Donna Dolham and Worship Associate         

Tiffany Vencile. Whether we are talking about a meal or a community, potluck brings   

together surprises, new ideas and creativity. Join us as we explore together the 

strengths we bring and the risks our faith invites into!  

 

LIVE AT SKIDOMPHA LIBRARY AT 10:30 AM 

MASKS REQUIRED (Note: N95 masks are most effective) 

 

If you are not fully vaccinated, feeling ill or are unable to attend, please join us 

via zoom. 

                                join us at 10:30 am using the zoom  link below: 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

One tap mobile 

+13017158592,,93286813206# US (Washington DC) 

+13126266799,,93286813206# US (Chicago) 

Dial by your location 

+1 929 205 6099 US (New York) 

Meeting ID: 932 8681 3206 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/93286813206


 

Sept. 4: “Honoring Our Labors” 

Please join us for a lay-led service honoring the work we do now, the work we've done in 

the past, and the ways in which human labor can become a sacred thing.   

 

Rashi Nessen and Penny Ziarnik, with help from Fellowship friends! 

 

 

Upcoming Service 

                     

Anti-racism Vigil: The weekly Monday vigil’s are from 5:00 pm- 5:30 pm  at the New-

castle Veterans Memorial Park. Check     PUAR’s Facebook page for updates.  

From Rev. Anne Bancroft 
 

 
Dear Midcoast friends, 
 
The Instagram post from Soul Matters Sharing Circle this week        

offered a quote by E.B. White: “The crickets felt it was their duty to 

warn everybody that summertime cannot last forever.” Oh, yes. The 

crickets in our neighborhood have 

been loud and clear with their     

announcement. And, the tree at the end of the road 

has turned orange (already!) practically overnight. 

Even as we love these late August days, it is clear 

that change is in the air. 

 
May we savor the moments however they arrive to 

us. They are all gifts. 

 
With gratitude for Tiffany’s thoughts last week and looking forward to what Rev. 

Donna will be sharing this Sunday, may you each and all be well. 

 

Rev. Anne 

 Rev. Ann Bancroft 

https://www.facebook.com/People-United-Against-Racism-101479298270408/


                         You are Invited! 

 

 

Following the September 11th service, join 

us for the MUUF picnic at the Robins’ farm 

in Whitefield. More details coming soon! 

 

                                 MUUF Picnic 2019 

 

 

 

 

         Carol Robins 



 
 Social Justice  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Saturday, September 10th on Zoom 

MUUSAN Network Meeting: 

UU the Vote and the Midterms 

10 am - 12:30 pm 

 
Attend the September Zoom MUUSAN Network Meeting to learn about how we’re 
working to UU the Vote here in Maine, why this state election matters so much for re-
productive justice, and how UU the Vote National is helping our congregations get in-
volved in this critical election. Join us! 

Register here or at https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/
tZcvcO6prD4sHdVQF5wNom5sQ2OXkEnVLFJH 

and in the meantime, check out these ways to get involved with electoral justice and 
the upcoming midterms at https://www.muusan.org/uuthevoteme-2022 

== 

Tuesday, August 30, 2022 4:00 PM – 5:30 PM: https://www.lwvme.org/civicrm-
event/1472?a0=events&a1= 

The League of Women Voters of Maine will be running a Neighbor to Neighbor (N2N) 

voter registration and canvassing training for anyone who is interested to learn and 

join us in canvassing. If you are an experienced canvasser, this will be a refresher for 

you. No background knowledge is required to participate. We encourage you to bring 

friends and family members who want to know more about voter registration and    

canvassing in your own neighborhood. 

https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=65b3a84c0e&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=5300d9933c&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=7dfa5bb94b&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=7dfa5bb94b&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=774c6af741&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=65c0663683&e=f25651364d
https://uurockland.us4.list-manage.com/track/click?u=1b49a76c0a1975d49716df34a&id=65c0663683&e=f25651364d


**** Please email all newsletter articles and website information to: 
news@uumidcoast.org  

Worship Invitation Plus Weekly Newsletter Editor: Jennifer Ober 

 

Anti-racism Vigil: The weekly Monday vigil’s are from 5:00 

pm- 5:30 pm  at the Newcastle Veterans Memorial Park. 

Check PUAR’s Facebook page for   updates.  

 

mailto:news@uumidcoast.org
https://www.facebook.com/People-United-Against-Racism-101479298270408/

